Gentet, Matthias

From: Eileen Willmott |
Sent: 04 August 2017 14:42

To: Planning

Subject: Personal view on 2017/4021/P

Dear Planners,

I personally feel that this proposed development of the corner plot at No 32 Laurier Road is too intrusive
and not in keeping with the local Conservation Area objectives.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



